

Sherburn High School

Headteacher: Ms Miriam Oakley

Garden Lane, Sherburn In Elmet, Leeds, LS25 6AS Tel: 01977 682442



Our Ref: JRS/KFR

July 2021

Dear Parents, Carers and Students,

As promised, I am now in a position to provide you with further information and organisation details about GCE Results Day

GCE Results Day:

You will already be aware that this year's exam season has been significantly different from those in previous years, with students' grades submitted to the examination boards as Centre Assessment Grades (CAG) based on robust teacher assessment. Despite these differences, the results achieved will be just as deserved as any year.

Details about the day itself are below:

- Students will be able to collect their results from 9.00a.m. on Tuesday 10th August. Parents
 and carers will be allowed to accompany the students on site to collect the results, but we
 would ask that unless necessary, students and parents and carers do not stay in the building
 for any length of time.
- On arrival to school, students should make their way to the back of the Science block.
- To ensure smooth distribution, the collection of results will be split across two science rooms; students will be directed on where to go in relation to their surname.
- Once a student has collected their results they will be guided out of the building, using the
 main entrance doors to the science block, (this will allow us to operate a one-way system of
 entry and exit into the labs).
- Students have the choice of whether to leave the site, or to gather in the quad to share and open results with friends and staff, who will be there to support. We also hope that there will also be an opportunity for students to have photos taken with friends.
- On Results Day, students should return any library books and textbooks borrowed from departments. These can be dropped off in the room students collect their results from. Please ensure all textbooks due to be returned to the school have the student's name written in pencil on the inside front cover.

Any student wanting support to go through clearing or requiring any advice or support about their next steps will be able to meet with staff in the sixth form centre on the day.















Any student wishing to appeal their results can find the appeal process and appeal form on the school website. We would strongly advise that prior to making that decision this document is read thoroughly.

If a student is unable to collect their results in person please send an email to emma.barnett@shs.starmat.uk to formally request that results are emailed home. Please provide an up-to-date email address. Results will be emailed to students after 1 p.m. on Tuesday 10th August. We apologise, but it is not possible to post results home, or to arrange alternative collection days.

Kind regards

Mr J Ralphs

Deputy Headteacher